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***MEDIA ALERT*** 
 

CITY PLAZA TO BE CLOSED FOR MAINTENANCE AND 

REPAIRS  
 

 

(Chico, CA – September 24, 2020 –) The City of Chico will be closing City Plaza for a two-week 

period beginning Tuesday, September 29, 2020 and ending Monday, October 12, 2020. This 

closure will allow the Public Works Department to conduct various needed repairs and 

improvements. 

 

Maintenance and repairs will include the following: 

 

• Electrical – The City has identified numerous lighting/electrical issues which necessitate 

repairs. 

• Landscape – All City Plaza lawns will be aerated, and grass will be reseeded in needed 

areas. 

• Pest Control – Fumigation of the City Plaza will be conducted to alleviate insect infestation. 

• Deep Cleaning – Debris from pest control fumigation will be collected followed by an 

intense power washing of the City Plaza in its entirety. 

• Fountain Servicing – City Plaza fountains will be turned off and serviced during the two-

week closure period.   

 

The City Plaza will be cordoned off with yellow caution tape for the duration of the closure and 

will be accessible only to City staff and contracted workers performing maintenance and repairs 

onsite. 

 

For more information, please contact Lynda Gizzi, Public Information Officer, at (530) 896-7204. 
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